
 

REYNOLDSBURG CITY SCHOOLS 
 

  
 
 Dear STEM Middle@Baldwin Parents and Students, 
  
Welcome back to school for the 2020-21 academic year! While we know this is an unprecedented time, 
we have prepared all summer to set our students up for success in this new era of learning. 
  
Many of you have questions about how online schooling will work, and the most common is, “How do I 
get my child started on academics next week? Where do we begin?" 
  
We have streamlined our efforts to make things as efficient as possible for you and for your child.  
  
By next week, all of our teachers will have a Landing Page, which they will send to their 
students/families. On the Landing Page, you will find important information such as teacher contact 
information, the link to Google Classroom, office hours, current, past and future learning and much more. 
The Landing Page will link to the Playlist or Task List. Every day/week, that Playlist/Task List will be 
updated with the day’s/week’s instruction. The Playlist/Task List is an excellent way to monitor your 
student’s learning and to figure out what exactly needs to be completed. The Playlist or Task List has 
three components- I DO, WE DO and YOU DO. 
 
I DO is information and links about the instruction the teacher has planned for the day or week. 

WE DO is the collaborative learning your child will do with their teacher and/or peers for the day or week. 

This will serve as guided practice. 

YOU DO is independent work and assigned tasks your child will complete on their own. 

  
Eventually, STEM Middle@Baldwin will have a School Landing Page on the reyn.org school page which 
will house all of the teacher Landing Pages. However, to get started, all you need right now is the 
teacher’s Landing Page information. 
  
We have attached an EXAMPLE Landing Page and Playlist/Task List so that you can get some idea of 
what to expect. Our teachers are very creative, so some Landing Pages may look slightly different, but 
will still include the same important information mentioned above. 
  
We hope this alleviates some stress and questions about online learning. We look forward to welcoming 
our STEM Middle Students “back” to school (online) on Monday, August 24, 2020. If you do not receive 
your teacher’s Landing Page information, please contact the school secretary at 614-367-1600 and they 
will assist you. 
  
Sincerely,  
India Wilson, Principal 
STEM Middle @ Baldwin Road Junior High 
Reynoldsburg City Schools 

 
 
 


